
MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: September 9, 2020 

To: All residents, families & team members  

From: Cherie Powers, Executive Director 

Subject: Path Forward Community Update  

 

I am happy to report that again, The Legacy at North Augusta has no active cases of COVID-19 in 
residents or team members.  
 
We are completing the state mandated testing needed to move into phase one of reopening.  We 
have not received any positive results during testing. Phase one allows us to start lifting restrictions 
and offering more group activities. With everything we are doing, residents and team members are 
still practicing social distancing, wearing masks and disinfecting hands and surfaces regularly.  
 
Our Procurement Director at National Lutheran Communities & Services is working hard to secure 
items that will help us keep The Legacy free of COVID-19. We are expecting a disinfecting machine in 
the next 2-3 weeks, which will assist with appropriately disinfecting spaces. We are also looking at UV 
and air filtration disinfection methods.  
 
We continue to offer Picnic on the Porch visits with residents and family members. This has been a 
great opportunity for families and residents to engage together.  You may use this link to schedule a 
face-to-face porch visit, or one where you loved one remains in the Dixie Theater with you on the 
patio: www.signupgenius.com/go/picnicvisits.  
 
If you do not live close and cannot visit in person, virtual visits are still available here: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/legacyvirtualvisits  
 
All updates can be found online at https://www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org/pathforward 
 
As always, we thank you for your continued patience, support and prayers. We pray you are staying 
well during this time.  
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